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To Kath Thorne. 

I am against housing being built on Morton Way as Morton way is a 
boundary to Thornbury. It is a lovely green area, well used by Thornbury 
residents. More housing on this area of land would destroy the small 
hamlet of the Hacket, which is valued by so many of us in Thornbury.  

I cannot see that more housing on this scale is needed by Thornbury at all 
and should never be considered on this site, bringing more traffic to an 
already very busy area, all trying to exit Thornbury on to the A38. The A38 
is already a very busy road at peak times. 

I am not in favour of this site being used for the building of houses. 

Valerie Taylor. 
 


